
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Malaysian government has announced a continuance of the Movement Control 

Order; inevitably the Malaysia Competition Commission’s (MyCC) office shall remain 

closed until the 28th of April 2020. Throughout the extension period, MyCC officers 

will pursue working from home and if any parties who wish to contact MyCC may do 

so via our email (enquiries@mycc.gov.my), Whatsapp (+60 19 215 2273) or 

our Facebook page(@themycc). 

 

Should any members of the public wish to make a complaint regarding anti-

competitive activity, complaints can be submitted online via the following link at 

www.mycc.gov.my/e-complaint. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by 

the temporary closure of our office. Your kind patience in this matter as always will 

be appreciated. 
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